
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 2/11/2011 12:14:31 PM
To: 'cab@cpuc.ca.gov' (cab@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Goldthrite, Cody'

(cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: March 8th Invitation (California Stakeholders' Collaborative Smart Grid 

Workshop)

Hi Cody, Carol,

Thank you for the invite. I plan to attend the workshop.

Meredith

From: Goldthrite, Cody [mailto:cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 11:45 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: March 8th Invitation (California Stakeholders' Collaborative Smart Grid Workshop)

See Attachments

Cody W. Goldthrite
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office of President Peevey
505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-2722 
(415) 703-5091 (fax)
Email: cde@cpuc.ca.gov
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